	Travel delays on Highway 642 at Morinville
May 19, 2020 Media inquiries
Motorists can expect travel delays on the east side of Morinville for the next three weeks, as Highway 642 is reduced to one lane in each direction.
Crews will grind and pave the highway east of the rail crossing and Range Road 252 starting May 25, weather dependent.  
Parking may be prohibited while work is happening on the adjacent driving lanes.
Motorists should allow extra time for travel, obey all traffic signs and signals and watch for workers on the road.
Know before you go. Check 511 Alberta for the latest real-time road conditions.
Road Reports
For up-to-date road information and traffic delays
1. Toll free: 511 (in Alberta)
1. Call: 1-855-391-9743 (outside Alberta)
1. Visit: 511.alberta.ca
1. Follow: @511Alberta
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